
Are you thinking of taking 
your child out of school 

in term time?
Legislation introduced in September 2013, means that

Head Teachers can no longer authorise 10 days 
holiday during term time.

Leave of absence can now only be authorised by the Head
Teacher if they are satisfied, that there are exceptional 
circumstances that warrants the granting of leave.

If your child has unauthorised absence from school, 
you could be fined and even have a criminal record.

Leave of absence request forms are available from 
your child’s school

For further information please visit 
www.sandwell.gov.uk/termtimeholidays 
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